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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, January 23, 2009 9:13 AM
To: 'Katherine Lockhart'
Subject: RE: Former Unocal SCM

Your request for an extension to January 30,2009 is approved. 
Regards, 

 
Barbara Jakub, P.G. 

Alameda County Environmental Health 
(510) 639-1287 (direct) 

(510) 337-9335 (fax) 
barbara.jakub@acgov.org 

 
Online case files are available at the website below http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm  

 
 
-----Original Message----- 

From: Katherine Lockhart [mailto:klockhart@bskinc.com] 
Sent: Friday, January 23, 2009 8:49 AM 

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health; Jeffrey Yeazell 
Subject: Former Unocal SCM 

 
Hi Barbara, 

I would like to request an extension on the due date for the Former Unocal Service Station 
Site Conceptual Model. We underestimated the amount of time it would take. I estimate we will 

have it ready by Friday, January 30. 
Thank you, 
Katie 

-- 
Katherine Lockhart 

Environmental Scientist 
BSK Associates 

3140 Gold Camp Drive, Suite 160 
Rancho Cordova, California 95670 

Office: (916) 853-9293 ext. 107 
Cell: (916) 416-5747 

Fax: (916) 853-9297 FAX 
www.bskinc.com 
 


